MISSION PERMANENTE DU JAPON

AUPRES DES ORGANISATIONS INTERNATIONALES
GENEVE-SUISSE

TK/UN/056

The Permanent Mission of Japan to the International Organizations
in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference to Note Verbale
TK/UN/029 dated 3 February 2017 pertaining to the candidature of Prof.
Koji TERAYA to the International Convention for the Protection of All
Persons from Enforced Disappearance, has the honour to transmit
herewith the revised curriculum vitae of Prof. Teraya and to request that
the secretariat of CED uses the revised curriculum vitae for the necessary
procedures.

The Permanent Mission of Japan to the International Organizations
in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, 15 February 2017




